Dylan Andrews
Saco
LD 1109

I would like to state my opposition to this bill as it stands. I believe that bill LD 1109
does not take into account the overwhelming majority of responsible firearms owners
in the state of Maine. Walk into any firearms dealer in the state and you will see that
most common pistol magazine now carry more than 10 rounds. The generality of this
bill reads as a knee-jerk reaction to the horrific tragedy in Lewiston we witnessed. |
do support firearms education and responsibility, I cannot—in good faith—support a
bill that brands me a felony for not destroying or modifying property that was legally
purchased. I truly believe this bill grand stands to one demographic without
addressing the real issue of mental health. I respectfully ask that this bill be struck
down and thank you for your time.



